
We are raising funds now to help more families with pets in 2025 with basic veterinary
care to enable them to keep their beloved pets with them instead of having to surrender
them to an animal shelter. We continue to focus on families living in poverty in our
Greater Cincinnati community, including homeless families and abuse victims with pets
being temporarily housed by our social service agency partners.

Due to the rising costs of groceries and everyday essentials this year, the requests for
help with the cost of spay/neuter surgery and core vaccines has skyrocketed. We need
your help to keep these families together.

Please make a tax-deducible donation today to sponsor the basic veterinary care for a
dog or cat and make a tremendous positive difference in the lives of those pets and the
families that love them!!

Help At-Risk Pets - Make a Tax-Deductible Donation
Today!

Have a Happy Halloween!

https://ucancincinnati.org/how-to-help/donate/
https://ucancincinnati.org/contact/
https://ucancincinnati.org/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=48aa3fda-4206-423c-b6ff-110d9ebbc3a2
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